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April 9, 1947.

Dear Admiral Hil/enkoetter:

Colonel Behn has asked me to get in touch with

you over the week-end in the hope that he would have the

pleasure of having luncheon with you prior to your leaving

for Washington, but unfortunately, I was not able to locate

you before you left the city.

Colonel Behn is leaving for Cuba at the end of

this week but expects to return within a few days, and should

your plans in the immediate future include a visit to New York,

I know that he would be most happy if you could accept an

invitation to luncheon with us here at 67 Broad Street at that

time.

Sincerely yours,

Admiral Roscoe H. Hillenkoetter
Executive Secretary Special Duty
% Secretary of the Navy
Washington 25, D.C.


